STW: Notice of extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 28 Apr 2020, SocTrang Water Supply Joint Stock Company announced the extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Responding to Official Letter No.86/ HDQT - CN dated April 3, 2020 of SocTrang Water Supply Joint Stock Company on extending the organization of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020.  Accordingly, the Company proposed to extend the time for holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders by June 30, 2020 at the latest
On April 8, 2020, the Department of Planning and Investment issued Official Letter No.543/ SKHDT -DKKD proposing to submit to the Provincial People's Committee related to Soc Trang Water Supply Joint Stock Company's proposal to extend the General Meeting of Shareholders
Based on the direction of Mr. Lam Hoang Nghiep - Vice Chairman of the Provincial People's Committee in Official Letter No.1576/ VP - TH dated April 13, 2020 on extending the time of organizing the General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 of Soc Trang Water Supply Joint Stock Company, Department of Planning and Investment had the following opinion: 
- Extension of the time for the annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 but no later than June 30, 2020 at the proposal of Soc Trang Water Supply Joint Stock Company in the above document
[bookmark: _GoBack]- In order to ensure the time for professional agencies to take initiative in giving advice to the provincial People's Committee before the representative of state capital in the Company contributes opinions, votes and decisions at the annual General Meeting of Shareholders; at the same time ensuring the documents submitted to the General Meeting of Shareholders in time, the Department of Planning and Investment requests the Company to determine the specific time to organize the General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 and send to the Department of Planning and Investment (at least 20 days before the open date of the General Meeting of Shareholders, the Board meeting) and report to the Provincial People's Committee as prescribed
